
 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

INTO FILM festival 2024 – free cinema trip Friday 15th November 2024 

As part of the annual INTO FILM festival your child will be watching a film on Friday 15th 

November 2024 (during school hours).  This is a free event. 

Your child will be watching ‘King Fu Panda 4’ which is rated PG.   

If you do not wish for them to watch the film please complete and return the form below by 

Friday 8th November 2024. 

Best Wishes 

Mrs Nicholls-Grey  

 

 

I do not wish for my child_______________________ in _________________class to 

watch Kung Fu Panda 4 on 15/11/2024 

 

Signed______________________________________________________________ 

 

 


